
        

 
 
 

              
ACES Families, 
 
When we left school on Friday, March 13, I certainly didn’t imagine that would be our last 
day in the building for the school year.  We are planning to have drive-thru opportunities 
for the pick up of student personal items that were left in classrooms and spring pictures.  
We will have staff that will be delivering items to your vehicle.  In order to do this in an 
organized way, we are planning pick up days by student last name.  You can pick up 
anytime on your scheduled day between 8am-5pm.  The schedule is as follows: 
 
Monday, June 1---A, B    Friday, June 5---M, N, O 
 
Tuesday, June 2---C, D, E    Monday, June 8---P, Q, R 
 
Wednesday, June 3---F, G, H    Tuesday, June 9---S 
 
Thursday, June 4---I, J, K, L             Wednesday, June 10---T, U, V, W, X, Y, Z  
 
 
Yearbooks have been delayed in being delivered.  We hope to have them in by the end of 
June.  We will be mailing yearbooks to students who ordered them.  If you ordered a 
yearbook and have moved, please make sure we have your new address (send to Barbara 
Poisella at bpoisella@wcpss.net). 
 
If you will not be returning to Abbotts Creek, we do ask for you to return school library 
books.  If you will be returning to ACES, you do not have to turn in library books at this 
time, but we will be collecting books during item pick up if you choose to turn them in.  If 
you would like to see what books your students(s) have checked out, there are directions at 
https://bit.ly/ACESlibrarymyaccount. 
 
Thank you for all you have done to support our school and students this 
year.  We appreciate your dedication and partnership. 
 

 
Paula Trantham 
Principal   

Abbotts Creek Elementary 
9900 Durant Road 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27614 

tel: (919) 694-0555 
fax: (919) 694-0571 
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